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As convenient as mail-in voting is, I'm sufficiently concerned about voter fraud and 

ballot mail issues to be willing to go stand in line somewhere to vote, where I have to 

prove my voter eligibility with a picture ID. If I understand the bill correctly, the 

legislature voting to approve this bill means that it is then put before Oregon citizens 

to vote on it. Votes should be counted on election day, and any mail-in ballots for 

residents who need to vote in absentia should be received by election day. It is our 

right as US citizens to vote in elections. It is also our right for elections to include only 

valid votes, and if in-person voting is what it takes, then I'm in favor. 


